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Lemak	Health	Relocates	to	New	Clinic	in	Birmingham	
Birmingham	Clinic	Relocates	to	New	Facility	on	Cahaba	River	Road	

	

BIRMINGHAM,	ALABAMA-	January	4,	2017-	Lemak	Health	has	relocated	its	Birmingham	clinic	from	720	
Montclair	Road	to	a	brand-new	facility	located	at	5018	Cahaba	River	Road,	Birmingham,	AL	35243.	The	
new	facility	will	open	on	January	4,	2017,	and	will	provide	greater	access	and	convenience	to	patients.	

The	new	clinic	on	Cahaba	River	Road	is	a	brand	new	20,000	square	foot	facility	conveniently	located	
next	to	the	intersection	of	I-459	and	Highway	280.	The	facility	houses	two	digital	x-ray	units,	a	state-of-
the-art	MRI,	and	C-Arm.	Drayer	Physical	Therapy	Institute	will	also	provide	on-site	physical	therapy.		

Lemak	Health’s	new	facility	will	allow	physicians	to	provide	a	greater	range	of	services	and	meet	patient	
demands	in	an	updated	and	more	comfortable	setting.	Dr.	Lawrence	Lemak,	Dr.	Robert	Agee,	Dr.	Scott	
Appell	and	Dr.	Kavita	Iyengar	will	continue	serving	patients	at	the	new	location,	beginning	January	4,	
2017.	

Lemak	Health’s	Chief	Executive	Officer,	Matthew	Lemak,	said	“We	wanted	a	location	near	the	new	
Grandview	Medical	Center,	but	were	very	focused	on	patient	convenience.	With	four	separate	access	
points,	both	from	280	and	Interstate	459,	we	think	we	achieved	this.	Our	new	facility	will	allow	our	
physicians	to	further	the	world-class	care	we	have	always	provided	but	in	a	new	and	more	efficient	
facility.”	

Lemak	Health	Birmingham	is	located	at	5018	Cahaba	River	Road	(adjacent	to	the	new	Patchworks	Farms	
Development,	which	includes	a	new	Publix,	LifeTime	Fitness,	and	other	great	retailers	and	services).	To	
schedule	an	appointment	with	a	Lemak	Health	physician,	please	call	205.453.7550	or	visit	
www.LemakHealth.com.		
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